National Council of the Churches of Christ in the USA
Office of the
General Secretary Mr. George Gebner

Ms. Kate Duncan

Cultural Environment Movement
P.O. Box 31847
Philadelphia, PA 19104

December 10, 1997

' Dear George and Kate:

In response to your memo of December 1, 1997, and to my disappointment, T
will not be able to attend the CEM Board Meeting in February,1998. My
calendar has already begun to fill up rapidly for the coming year which looks to
be a very busy and challenging one! :

I-have reviewed the agenda outlined in the memo and have no additions to
submit. I have also noted the date and place for the next convention in March

of 1999 which T trust is a very exciting prospect at this time.

Please keep me informed of key information and decisions based on the
outcome of the board meeting. Ilook forward to hearing from you.

Happy Holidays!

Singerely,

ev. Dr.) Joan Browr Campbell | "
eneral Secretary : _
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